
City Of Santa Ana Fireworks Safety Video 

This year the City of Santa Ana has put together a video rather than having the annual 

meeting. Please watch the video on your own time and acknowledge that you have 

watched it by signing below. This must be complete and turned in by June 15, 2023. It is 
in your best interest to have all volunteers that will be working your booth watch the 

video. The video will go over the rules, regulations, and safety of having a fireworks 

booth in the City of Santa Ana. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office at (714)647-5800. 

The video is available on our City’s Fireworks web page 
www.santa-ana.org/pb/building-safety-division/fireworks-information under Important 
Documents and Applications 

If you are unable to view it on your own, please contact our office. 

I certify that I have watched the “City of Santa Ana Fireworks Safety Video” I understand 

that I am responsible for the safety of my own fire booth. 

_______________________________   _______________ 
Signature  Date 

I understand the number I have to call for an inspection is (714)667-2738. Calling any 

other number may delay my inspection time. 

_______________________________   _______________ 
Signature  Date 

I understand that I will follow the COVID-19 Safety Plan per my Vendor. 

_______________________________   _______________ 
Signature  Date 

https://www.santa-ana.org/pb/building-safety-division/fireworks-information

